
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22nd September 2021 
 
 

Macmillan Cake Sale  
 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
We are excited to host a Macmillan Cake Sale in school for students on Friday 24th September. Students 
will be able to purchase cakes and refreshments and enjoy them with their friends and staff, with all 
proceeds going to Macmillan Cancer Research. 
 
We are asking for donations of shop bought and nut free cakes to subsidise the fabulous cakes and treats 
made by our students, which will be greatly received, and should please be sent into school/college by 
Friday 14th September. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

N.Booth 
 
Nicola Booth 
Teaching Assistant 
 


